
 

May 16, 2022 
 
 
Dear Citrus College Classified Staff, 
 
This week is CSEA Classified School Employee Week. On behalf of our campus 
community, I want to personally thank each of our classified staff members for all that 
you do every day at Citrus College to help support our students, faculty, managers, and 
each other. 
 
Across our campus, our classified staff members are often the first point of contact for 
new and returning students. The care and assistance that you provide to our students is 
exceptional and a key reason why Citrus College has become known as such a 
welcoming and rewarding place to learn. 
 
I look forward to celebrating and thanking each of you during our Classified Staff 
Appreciation Breakfast scheduled for Friday, May 20, at 8 a.m. in the Campus Center. 
We will also host an appreciation lunch for our night crew on Friday, May 20, at 3 p.m. 
in the Owl Cafe, below the Campus Center. 
 
Your many contributions make it possible for us to provide such high-quality educational 
programs and services to our community, and I am grateful for your many contributions 
to Citrus College. 
 
With sincere appreciation, 
 
 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President  


